From: Kathleen Craig <kathleencraig_824@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 15, 2021 10:50 AM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Pers 1.

CAUTION:External email.

Hello-

| am writing to strongly advocate for a cola for pers 1 retirees. | retired 6 years ago; my husband passed 3 years ago. He
left nothing. | am certain that WA state can do better! We should not always be a last-minute, last-minute resort
beneficiary. We are not asking for much! All costs keep rising( any person who eats and drives knows this!).

Please-enough talk and dithering. Do what is right. Thank you!

Kathleen Craig
Secretary Chapter 28

Sent from my iPhone
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



